
 

 

Det. Buford – April thru September 1970 
 

 

 

From: don rolls <dnrolls@yahoo.com> 
To: Norman Hahn Jr. <nhahnjr@sbcglobal.net> 
Sent: Fri, April 2, 2010 10:32:31 PM 
  

Hi Norm, 
 
Here is a list of the squad of Charlie Company Builders on Hill 55, Detail Buford. We 
were there from April to September 1970. 
 
          George R. Lucas     BU3 
          Louis R Malerba     CN 
          Joseph A. Mazza     BUCN 
          Floyd McKamey     BU2 (squad leader) 
          Wayne L. McClane     BU3 
           Ronald A. Osborne      BU3/BU2 
           Don P. Rolls     BUCN 
           Bruce E. Steriz     BUCN 
  
           Nelson M. Hyler   July 3, 1970 (Mike)  
 
Mike was actually the newest member of the squad when he died, he had been with us                      
about 3 weeks. 
  
           All these names are in the 1970 cruise book on pages 130, 131 and 132. 
           
           The bridge we built on LTL-4 can be seen on the top right of page 46. 
                   
            I hope I did not miss anyone.                    
  
            Thanks, Don 
 


